
COVID-19 and Mental Health in Africa

New Report Shows Household Distress on the Rise in

Uganda and Zambia due to Pandemic

KAMPALA, UGANDA, July 16, 2020

/EINPresswire.com/ -- The COVID-19 pandemic is

triggering an increase in persistent stress, anxiety,

and depression symptoms in low-income

households in Uganda and Zambia.  This comes

from a ground-breaking June 2020 survey of 12,000

women in low-income communities in Uganda and

Zambia conducted by StrongMinds, a mental

health organization working in both countries.

Results are published in the newly released report,

COVID-19 and Mental Health in Africa.

Nearly a quarter of the women surveyed reported

experiencing heightened mental distress due to

recent world events, citing increased

unemployment, food insecurity, household

violence, and substance abuse stemming from the

pandemic.

All survey participants had previously received mental health services from StrongMinds[1],

which teaches positive coping skills as part of its therapy program. Encouragingly, roughly 70% of

the women surveyed reported using these positive coping mechanisms to respond to the

pandemic, suggesting that previous mental health support had bolstered their ability to respond

to a crisis situation. This supports the United Nations’ recent call for investment in global mental

health services during the pandemic.

“The mental health impacts of COVID-19 should not surprise anyone. But, to our knowledge, this

is the most far-reaching effort to collect the data and better understand the true toll of the

pandemic,” said Sean Mayberry, Founder and Executive Director of StrongMinds. “There is an

urgent need to direct funding toward mental health services in sub-Saharan Africa.”

The survey results show the increased need for broad-based mental health support and

psychoeducation to help individuals, families, and communities cope with adversity during the
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pandemic and beyond.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/521863681
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